

New Year Seminar

2013

Welcome to SE²'s annual New Year Seminar! Our seminars are such a great opportunity to get our friends and associates together to talk about the work we've been doing over the past year and what we're looking forward to in the year ahead! We're very pleased you can be here.

2012 was an action-packed year for SE²; you can find out more about some of the projects we worked on below! You can also keep up to date with all our news on our website: www.se-2.co.uk

New to SE²: HECA Reporting Service and our greenB Film Portal

In 2012, SE² were proud to unveil a new HECA reporting service for local authorities. Working so closely with local government, we have seen how challenging it can be to respond to Green Deal, ECO, local schemes and national reporting requirements with limited staff resources. Our HECA reporting service provides three levels of service; for more information please email liz.warren@se-2.co.uk or call 020 8469 1333. We were also extremely excited to launch our online film portal this year in association with greenB. The place for up-to-date green news and information, the site hosts a range of films designed to help you save money, save energy and save the environment! Why not take a look? http://greense-2.co.uk

A winning year for London

What with hosting the Jubilee, the Olympics and the Paralympics, 2012 was a truly extraordinary year for London. The capital held much of our focus here at SE² also, as we spent a large part of the year working on a plethora of exciting London-based projects. We continued our secretariat work for the London Carbon Action Network, and recently assumed a similar role for the London Boroughs' Energy Group. We provided community engagement support for three of the five London sub-regions working on the second phase of RE:NEW, and were also extremely proud to be working in the Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea for the fourth year running, helping to tackle fuel poverty and ensure local residents stay warm and well during the winter months. And if that wasn't enough, SE² Director Liz Warren was a volunteer Gamesmaker during the Paralympics!

Future-proofing council services against the impacts of climate change

In 2012, we worked with Hampshire County Council to develop a plan to help future-proof Council services against the impacts of climate change. From developing departmental maps showing the risks to different teams and services, to creating a readiness tool to help establish how engaged different groups were with climate change adaptation, we helped plan for change and adapt their business processes and management systems.

On the Road...again! The Green Deal, Heat Pumps and ECO

2012 saw us travelling across the country coordinating two roadshows for DECC. First came a set of breakfast briefings aimed at getting members of the supply chain ready for the Green Deal, attended by over 2000 individuals from around the UK. This success was followed swiftly by eight Heat Pump Training workshops, led by an enthusiastic team of industry experts who briefed social housing providers about changes to the MSC guidelines for heat pumps. In February we'll also be facilitating a stakeholder event for DECC and the Energy Efficiency Partnership for Buildings on the Energy Company Obligation.

Heat Conference 2012 November 2012 saw the inaugural - and very successful - Heat Conference, hosted at the Royal Society by the Energy Institute and the Combined Heat and Power Association (CHPA). Keynote speakers included Lord Deben, Chairman of the Committee on Climate Change and Ed Davey MP, Secretary of State for Energy and Climate Change and the day was a resounding success - plans are already taking shape for Heat 2013!

Twitter: #2013SE2

Website: www.se-2.co.uk Email: info@se-2.co.uk Tel: 020 8469 1333 Twitter: @se2limited

